
 
 
 
Dear Parents,    
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our school.  Attached you will find the 
application for the coming school year.  It is also available on our website at methodist-
ns.com. We will begin to accept applications starting on Monday, October 24th.   
  
Along with the application, you will also need to submit a deposit (amounts listed 
below). These amounts reflect a $150 per child registration fee and one installment of 
your child’s tuition for the 2017-2018 school year, which will be applied towards 
tuition.  This deposit is non-refundable.  Please make checks out to Methodist Nursery 
School. 
 
Total Deposit for Each Class 
2-year-old Class:  $520 
3-year-old Class:  $570                                     
3-day 4’s Class:    $585                                        
4-day 4’s Class:    $660 
Pre-K Class:         $845 
  
We will notify you of your child’s placement by early December if not before.  If your 
child does not get a spot in the class that you are interested in, we will place the child on 
our waitlist and your deposit will be returned. 
  
If you have questions, please feel free to email us at methodistmns@sbcglobal.net or 
call our school at 203-374-6548.  
                                                                                                                                            
                                

Sincerely,  
Kathy Gilbert 
Director, Methodist Nursery School 
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